
 

   

 
 
 
 

March 25, 2020 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 1953 PGE Green Energy Affinity Rider (GEAR), Schedule 55 
 
PGE writes this letter to notify the Commission, Staff, and stakeholders that PGE has 
received a customer letter of intent (from Customer #1 in queue) to participate in the 
Customer Supply Option (CSO) of the GEAR.  There are 140 MW of available reserved 
capacity in the CSO and Customer #1 intends to subscribe to the full remaining 140 
MW.  Thus, assuming that Customer #1 fulfills the terms of the letter of intent and 
enrolls in the program, Phase I of the Green Tariff program is full and no capacity 
remains. 
 
PGE looks forward to working with stakeholders, Staff and the Commission to expand 
the program in Phase II to meet further customer interest.  PGE has posted this 
information to its website as well, so that interested customers and project developers 
may know the program status. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Josh Halley at josh.halley@pgn.com.  Please 
direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 

Sincerely,  
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
cc:  UM 1953 Service List 


